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      An Samhradh 

   16ú Meitheamh 2023– 16th June 
2023 

  Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 
 

Leabhair léitheoireachta/ Reading books 
We are missing a large chunk of our stock of school reading books in both Irish and English. 
Please check at home for any reading books and return them to school at your 
earliest convenience. As you can imagine, these are expensive resources and missing 
stock = children missing out on reading opportunities. 

Go raibh maith agaibh 

 Dátaí Tábhachtacha/ Dates for your diary 
19ú Meitheamh- Cruinniú ionduchtaithe Rang 1/ Rang 1 induction 

meeting 
23ú Meitheamh- Bronnadh Rang 7/ Rang 7 prizegiving 

26ú Meitheamh- Bronnadh dheireadh na bliana/ end of year 
prizegiving 

28ú Meitheamh- Lá Spraoi na scoile/ School fun day- Páistí uilig ag 
críochnú ar 1:30i.n./ all children finish at 1:30pm 

 
ParentPay  

Please take the time to check your ParentPay account in the 
coming days to ensure any outstanding balances are paid off in 
full. If you have received a written bill for afterschools clubs, 
please ensure these are also paid ASAP. Afterschools clubs should 
be paid for by the Friday of each week.  

Go raibh maith agaibh. 

Clubanna Iarscoile 
Afterschool clubs for Rang 3-7 (2:30pm-3:30pm) children will finish up next Thursday, 22nd 
June, 2023. Clubs for Rang 1-2 children and those using the school bus will continue from 
1:30pm-2:30pm daily until the end of the school year. Each club will cost £1 per day. Please 
ensure any outstanding bills are paid in full before the end of June. 
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Rang na Gaeilge do thuismitheoirí- Parent’s Irish class 

We are currently exploring the possibility of running basis Irish classes for Naíscoil and Gaelscoil parents 
during the school day in the new academic year. These would take place on school grounds and would tie 
in with pick-up time etc. If you would be interested in attending such classes, please let us know by 
contacting the school office. Go raibh maith agaibh. 
 
 

Éide Scoile Nua – New School Uniforms 
Just a reminder that uniform orders are due to arrive at school next Friday 23rd June and will be ready for 
collection from Monday 26th.  All uniforms must be paid for before Friday 

 
Aistriú Ranga/ Class transition 

As part of our school transition process, your child will spend the period between break and lunchtime on 
Monday, 19th June with their new teacher and in their new classroom. This will hopefully make the 
transition to their new class less daunting in September and will give teachers an opportunity to get to 
know the children better.  
Children who will be attending Rang 1 in September will visit the school from the Naíscoil on Monday also 
and their parents are reminded to attend our Cruinniú Ionduchtaithe/ Induction meeting at 10:30am. 
Táimid ag dúil go mór le fáilte a chur romhaibh uilig! 
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Scéim Samhraidh Boirche Íochtar 

Cláraigh anois fá choinne Scéim Samhraidh Boirche Íochtar 
Register now for Boirche Íochtar’s Summer Scheme 

https://forms.gle/WwWZn2aH2SWPG4vD9  

 
Bíodh deireadh seachtaine iontach agaibh! 

https://forms.gle/WwWZn2aH2SWPG4vD9

